
Thank you for your letter of 22 February. 

The website reference given only takes you to the main site, which for the average person is not 
very user friendly! 

After trying various entries in search I found the list of changes they wish to make. However 
without a plan showing what the proposed changes are it is impossible to comment. 

I would like to point out that at various stages in the application, the site is referred to as "corner 

of the Wool Road and Naval College Road" - on all the maps I have, the site is on the corner of 
the Wool Road and Jervis Bay Road. Naval College Road starts after the roundabout. 

Regards 
Barry Dunwoody 

 


